From: Neil Duffield

Sent: 03 March 2022 15:05

To: Helen Stephenson

Subject: RE: NYM/2021/0239/CVC - Ingleby House, RHB E11947-45 Nymnp re light

Hi Helen,

Our client has been back in touch, | have pasted his emailed comments below.
Hopefully this is as required but just let me know.

Kind regards
Neil

Hi Neil,

Sorry for the delay in replying - we all missed this so | apologise.

We have illuminated the light with a very low wattage light bulb, in fact it’s so low the illumination is out
done by every other external on the street. The bulb is warm white, a temperature of 2700k and a maximum
of 450 lumens.

I hope this is all you need for now, should you need anything else please let mw know.

Many thanks.

Kind regards,
Robin





